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WEEKLY EVENTS:  WEEK 1  
 
Monday   December 2 - WEX & Scholarship meeting in the library during lunch 
 
Tuesday   December 3  - 
 

  Wednesday   December 4 - 
  
Thursday   December 5 - Multi Cultural Fair @lunch 

 
Friday   December 6 -    

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Lambrick Park Families, 
 

The Lambrick Park Leadership Class has organized a Food Drive to support Shelbourne 
Community Kitchen – a local food bank and kitchen.  
 
The students have placed wrapped boxes outside of each school classroom in hopes of 
collecting donations.  Each box includes a list of "Dos and Don’ts" based on what Shelbourne 
Community Kitchen has asked for.  
 
Thanks for your help with the Food Drive this year - hopefully we can bring in lots of donations 
to help local families in need (and bring in more donations than Gordon Head Middle School). 
 
Thanks, 
 
LP Leadership Students 

 
 

LP Families - as a school project we would like to participate in the Canadian Armed 
Forces Holiday card initiative.  We are asking families to donate booklets of Canadian 

stamps so we can mail our cards to service members through RCAF Station in Trenton 
Ontario. 

 
If you wish to donate, please drop your stamps off in the Lambrick Park office by 

Wednesday December 4th, 2019. 

 
 

mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca


 
 

Lambrick Park Mu sic Department is going to Cuba!   

 

Raffle tickets are available  

from any music student for $10 each.  

 

**** First Prize  is a return flight for 2 anywhere 

WestJet flies ****  

**** Second prize  is a night stay in a luxury suite at 

The Laurel Point Inn****  

 

The raffle draw will take place at our Winter Concert 

on December 17th . 

 

Get your tickets now!  
 
 

 
 
 



 
 



 
 

EXPERIENCE CANADA - OTTAWA & MONTREAL TRIP  
Up to 30 Lambrick Park students will be participating in the EXPERIENCES CANADA 
EXCHANGES.  The exchange is with students from Immaculata High School in Ottawa – they 
would spend one week at your home, go to school with you and visit Victoria attractions.  
Lambrick Park students would then go to Ottawa - April 25th  to May 3rd  to stay at their homes 
and experience activities with the Immaculata High school students.  If you are interested in this 
amazing opportunity please contact Mr. Tom Turnbull tturnbull@sd61.bc.ca. 
COST is $100 - This covers airfare, bus transportation and accommodation - additional costs 
would be for entertainment, insurance etc. 

 
 
 
 

GRAD PORTRAITS  
GRAD PORTRAIT SIGN UPS! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

LAMPAC NEWS: 
LAMPAC is your voice! We encourage you to participate! 

* Next meeting December 18 @7:00 - Holiday Social following brief meeting! 
Everyone Welcome ! 

Contact your executive anytime at - lampac2015@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

https://experiencescanada.ca/exchanges/
https://experiencescanada.ca/exchanges/
mailto:tturnbull@sd61.bc.ca
https://schedule.prestigeportraits.ca/schedule/home.html?BC&Victoria
mailto:lampac2015@gmail.com


NEW  Lambrick Park School  Clothing Now Available!  
Champion Ho odies & Crew Neck Sweatshirts  

Crew Nec k: $38.00 and Hoodies: $45.00  
Both available  in Grey and Navy Blue  

 
Order Now: SCHOOL CASH ON LINE  

 

 
 
 
 

The Greater Victoria School Districtõs International Student Program  

is seeking caring families to prov ide homestay accommodation to 

international students studying in the Districtõs middle and secondary 

schools. It is a great opportunity for an intercultural exchange of 

ideas, food, and life.  

 

We offer the following to our host families:  

¶ Orientation  

¶ On-going support  

¶ Homestay manual 

¶ Remuneration of $975 per month  

¶ Short and long term students  

To find out more about our homestay program or apply please visit our  

website:   

www.studyinvictoria.com/ho mestay or  

contact Lukas Hahn (Homestay Manager)  

email:  lhahn@sd61.bc.ca Tel:  250 -592 -6871 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.studyinvictoria.com/homestay
mailto:lhahn@sd61.bc.ca


 
 
 
 

 
 

Grade 9 School Based Immunization Clinic 
 

 

Students in grade 9 will be offered immunizations at Lambrick Park’s school-based clinics on February 6, 
2020.  

 

Grade 9 immunization consent packages was sent home with students this week. 

 

If you are new to British Columbia, or if you think that public health may not have an up to date 
immunization record for your grade 9 student, please contact the Saanich Health Unit.  

 

Please discuss the information in the consent package and involve your child in the decision to provide 
consent to immunization.  This should be used as an opportunity for adolescents to start making 
decisions about their own health.  

 

Although a child may be immunized with the consent of a parent/guardian or representative, a grade 9 
student can make an informed decision regarding immunization regardless of parental consent or 
refusal. This is referred to as “mature minor consent.” 
 
For more information: 

¶ Refer to HealthLinkBC file # 119 “The Infants Act, Mature Minor Consent and Immunization” 

available at: HealthlinkBC File #119 The Infants Act, Mature Minor Consent and Immunization. 

¶ A short video presentation on mature minor has been created for grade 9 students. It is 

available at: https://vimeo.com/231149258 or by going to www.islandhealth.ca/immunization-

info  Ą Immunizations Ą Additional resources Ą View our video on grade nine immunization 

and mature minor consent. 

 
Please contact the Saanich Health Unit if you have any questions. 
 
 
Shylah Hamilton RN, BSN 
Public Health Nurse 
  
Child Youth and Family Community Health 
Saanich Health Unit 
2nd Floor, 3995 Quadra Street 
Victoria V8X 1J8 
  
Tel: 250.519-5142 Fax: 250.744.1042 
shylah.hamilton@viha.ca 

 
 
 

https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/infants-act-mature-minor-consent-and-immunization
https://vimeo.com/231149258
http://www.islandhealth.ca/immunization-info
http://www.islandhealth.ca/immunization-info
mailto:shylah.hamilton@viha.ca


 
 

 
 

 
2019/2020 Lambrick Park Athletics Participation 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE: 2019/2020 Lambrick Park Student Athlete Participation Form 

 

The Competitive Sports Participation Form is a simple acknowledgement that your child may play on a 

school sports team and that they have your permission to do so.  

 

We suggest that all families who believe their child MAY join a sports team this school year, complete this 

form as a part of the September start -up package. By signing this form now, your child is in no way 

obligated or committed to any team, it will simply expedite the process should they decide to play.  

 

CONSENT TO PARTICIPATION  

 

This is to certify that the student indicated below proposes to participate in competitive  interscholastic 

athletics at Lambrick Park High School this year (2019/2020)  

 

As the parent/guardian, please check the box below to indicate:  

 

1) This is done with your full knowledge and  

2) You know of no medical reason which would prohibit such parti cipation, and  

3) You will complete the remainder of this Google Form, including hitting "SUBMIT" once you have 

reached the end.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school 250-477-0181. We look forward to a 

great season. Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you in the stands or on the 

sidelines.  

 

Mr. Gary Baker 

Lambrick Park High School 

 

HD Video Cameras Wanted  
 

As the LPSS film program is growing we are constantly up against a lack of enough equipment.   
Due to this problem we thought we would put a call out for donations.  We are looking in 
particular for HD video cameras and tripods.  If you have any lying around your house that you 
no longer use and are interested in donating them to the school please contact the school 
office or Nette Martin, our Film and Television teacher: jemartin@sd61.bc.ca  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8WhSjsfp7J_55xRab-o4ZbM_hWHjB45Ba-DBiAloLTut1Nw/viewform
mailto:jemartin@sd61.bc.ca


 
 
 
 

CAREER NEWS: WEEBLY BLOG LINK http://lambrickparkcareercentre.weebly.com/blog 
 
See Mrs. Croucher ccroucher@sd61.bc.ca in the Career Center in the library 
 

 
 
 

LUNCH ORDERS 
 
Every day of the week has a delivered food option, chose what you like and for when. 
Pick Up @ Take Out Window of Multi-purpose Room 
 

Á Mondays:   Chinese 3 item combo $7 - Purple Garden 
Á Tuesdays:   Pizza $3/$5 – Hot House Pizza 
Á Wednesdays:  Calzone $5 – Hot House Pizza 
Á Thursdays:   Chicken Strips (5) with dip + side $5 
Á Fridays:   Sushi $5 

 
Ordering is on-line via School Cash Online and open all year – 
**OR PURCHASE A $60 PUNCH CARD from the office to use any lunch 
 
Select any date(s) throughout the semester BUT payment is required minimum 2 weeks in 
advance of the desired date to ensure availability. 
 
 *Orders not picked up will be re-sold* Limited cash sales of extras first come/first serve per day  

SD61 SchoolCashOnline 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

MONDAY   December 9 - PRO-D ï no school for students 

     -GRAD 2020 Portraits December 9 ï 13 in ANNEX 41 

TUESDAY    December 10 -    

WEDNESDAY  December 11  

THURSDAY   December 12 - Evening of Theatre in the Studio   

FRIDAY   December 13 -GH grade 8ôs joining LPôs leadership class  
 

 

 

 

http://lambrickparkcareercentre.weebly.com/blog
mailto:ccroucher@sd61.bc.ca
http://www.sd61.schoolcashonline/


 

ALL FUTURE & CURRENT ACADEMY STUDENTS-SAVE the DATE – JANUARY 8, 2020 – INFO NIGHT 

 

 
Lambrick Park Baseball/Softball Academy  

Information Night  
 

January 8 th , 2020  

6:30 to 7:00pm  

in the   

Lambrick Park High school Library  
 

Please join us to meet some athletes and staff and to find out how to 

apply for the Collegiate Prep Academy  

 òDiamond for Excellenceó program! 

 

Our Lambrick Park  Baseball Parents Association AGM to follow at 7:00 

pm - feel free to stay and find out how our baseball parents association 

helps to support the Academy at LP.  

 

Contact the school should you have any questions.  

 

Lambrick Park Secondary School  

4139 Torquay  Drive  

250 -477 -0181 
 

Diamond for Excellence Academy 
 

 

https://www.diamondforexcellence.ca/

